
NUSD Policy for Homeless Students  

 

NUSD admits students who register as homeless immediately. Documents and immunization records will 

be collected, but the student may start school without these. A student is considered homeless if he/she 

is living in a shelter or a space not suitable for living, such as a park, a vehicle, or an abandoned building. 

Families that are doubled up on a temporary basis due to economic hardship are considered homeless. 

For more information, please contact Dr. John Utne, NUSD Homeless liaison, at (520) 397-7935. 


